
From:                              Prebyl, Benjamin S. <bprebyl@oliff.com> 
Sent:                               Wednesday, February 29, 2012 4:32 PM 
To:                                   fee.setting 
Cc:                                   Berridge, William P. 
Subject:                          Fee Setting 
Attachments:                 Fee Setting.pdf 
  

Dear Ms. Picard:  

Please see the attached written comments concerning the proposed patent fee schedule.  

Best regards.  

William P. Berridge  

<<Fee Setting.pdf>>  

This email (and any attachments) is for the sole use of the intended recipients, and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure.  If you are not an 
intended recipient, (i) you may not read, copy, distribute, or use this email, any attachment, or any 
information contained therein; and (ii) please immediately notify us by return e-mail, and destroy all 
paper and electronic copies. 
  
Because email communications may not be received, if you send us important or time sensitive 
communications by e-mail, please also send a copy by facsimile and/or otherwise confirm receipt. 
  
Oliff & Berridge, PLC, 277 S. Washington St., Suite 500, Alexandria, Virginia 22314, (703) 836-6400, 
email@oliff.com 
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